
PAEA Family Picnic 
All members, families and friends 

of the Polish-American Engineers Association 

are cordially invited to attend our Annual Picnic. 

DATE: Saturday, July 13th, 2019 
TIME:    1:00 PM 
PLACE:   Fourth Lake Resort, 
 36670 N. Corona Drive, Lake Villa, IL. 
                            (see next page for directions) 

We will have access to various resort amenities: 
beach, volleyball, soccer field   

The Association will provide:  hamburgers, sausages, barbecued meats, 
                                             salads, bread, relishes and beverages. 

Hot Food will be served 2:30-5PM 

A donation will be:  $35 for adults 
                                 $15 for children over 10 years old 

For reservations and additional information please call: 

Ewa Mroczek – 630.782.0121 
contact@polishengineers.org 

Please reserve by July 3rd 


